
COVID-19 COORDINATED INFORMATION UPDATE
for the Bella Coola Valley - April 11, 2020
 The various leaderships within Nuxalk territory are 

working together for the safety of all residents

We first acknowledge Alhkw’tnam for everything provided. Nuxalkulmc is closed. 
Non-essential traffic are trespassers. All arrivals must quarantine for 14 days. 
We all limit physical interactions, only going out for essentials. 
Preparations are being made to implement a total valley lockdown. 

Respect, honour and prayers to those working to keep us healthy.

•	 The Nuxalk Nation EOC remains active to serve the community
•	 The EOC is operating an information checkpoint at Hwy 20
•	 Traffic has decreased & all persons entering the valley are required 

to self-isolate for 14 days
•	 The EOC is also offering Essential Support Services for those        

needng help while in self-isolation
•	 Questions? Email eocinfo.nuxalk@gmail.com

•	 The CCRD Regional EOC is here to serve all of the Central Coast communi-
ties: Bella Coola, Bella Bella, Wuikinuxv, Denny Island and Ocean Falls

•	 The Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change has restricted all 
open-burning up until April 15th

•	 BC Wildfire Service from April 16th has prohibited Category 2 & 3 Open 
Fires and fireworks, sky lanterns and burn barrels and cages

•	 The Bella Coola Valley Bus is here to serve the community but passenger 
limits are in place to help with physical distancing. Operating Mon-Sat 
8:00am-6:00pm. Call: 250-799-0079 to book a trip

•	 Questions? Call the CCRD on 250 799 5291 or visit www.ccrd.ca

•	 Vancouver Coastal Health has confirmed that, as of March 25, there are 
NO cases of coronavirus in Bella Coola

•	 If you are presenting symptoms please self-isolate and phone the clinic at 
250 799 5342. Access to the hospital is restricted.

•	 The pharmacy is available at 250 799 5432
•	 Washing your hands, social distancing (remaining 6 feet apart) and staying 

home as much as possible continue to be important
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